
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

51 1575 Lookout Place 

December 23, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coummission 
Washingtor, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Denton:
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By the November 1, 1985 letter from C. H. Dean to W. J. Dircks, we provided a 
response purcuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) to the NRC concerns identified in the 
September 17, 1985 letter from Kr. Dircks to Kr. Dean. The November 1, letter 
provided Volumes 1 and 2 of the TVA Nuclear Performance Plan (1PP), 
respectively, for our Corporate organization and the Sequoyah Nuclear Plant.  

In section 3.3 of Volume 1 and in section 111.3 of Volume 2, we indicated that 
our quality assurance organizatior would be decentralized. We plan to revise 
Volumes 1 and 2 to reflect our decision to reevaluate the decentralization of 
the quality assurance organization. These revised pages will be provided to 
NRC at a later date. Also, as previously indicated to members of your staff, 
we are delaying the date for submittal of Volume 3 of the Nuclear Performance 
Plan for the Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant until February 17, 1986.
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